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Peck Flannery Gream Warren Inc.
112 North Main St.

Elizabethtown, Kentucky 42701

Phone: 270-765-2147

Fax: 270-765-2148




Email: lgream@pfgw.org

Website: www.pfgw.net
March 14, 2006
Dr. Richard Hughes

Hardin County Board of Education

65 W.A. Jenkins Rd.

Elizabethtown, KY 42701








RE:
Hardin County Schools










(Report of Projects in Progress)

Dear Dr. Hughes:

Please consider the following as a report for projects which our firm is presently providing Architecture/Engineering services.

The following action items are being presented for board action in the March Board meeting:

(  Presentation of BG-4 on Bid Package “C” on Creekside Elementary School. 



1. LAKEWOOD ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

BID PACKAGE “A” SITEWORK (Earth and Energy):

Remedial seeding and landscaping work is in progress.  Eddie Hawkins has relayed that David Yates will be planting 17 sheared white pines within the next two weeks.  



2. CREEKSIDE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL:
There are presently punch list items, close out task and maintenance items to be completed by the various contracts.  The following is a brief description of the status of the various contracts on this project:

Site Work Bid Package “A” (Phillips Brother Construction):    Remaining work includes completion of final grading, seeding, and reworking of top coat of asphalt with related striping.  

Remedial work of asphalt and a review of site grading, grass and landscaping conditions have been scheduled for spring of 2006. 

Building Bid Package “B” (McNutt Construction):   This bid package is substantially complete. Punch list work and transmittal of close out documents are in progress.  Certain punch list items will be performed during the spring break to minimize disruption of classes, etc.

Technology, Division 17 Bid Package “C” (Central Sound and Electronics):    

Board Action Item:
A BG-4 is being forwarded for board approval in the March Board meeting. 

3.  RINEYVILLE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL:
This project is presently being bid.  The bid date has been established for April 12 at 2:00 p.m. 

4.  JOHN HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL ORCHESTRA LIFT:
The lift work is basically complete outside of inspection by theatrical consultant Bill Conner. The Commonwealth of Kentucky elevator inspector inspected the lift recently and the lift passed the load test.  He, however, is requiring that a barrier be placed on the front rail to prevent pinched fingers as the lift is moved from level to level.  Bill Conner is reviewing this issue.

Bill Conner and representatives from the lift contractor are scheduled to be on site on March 28 (Tuesday) @ noon. 

5. FACILITIES SURVEY

All facilities have been toured by representatives of WBW and David Wyatt and me. We are in the process of completing the state forms.

6. NEW ELEMENTARY SCHOOL  ( On Property Across from First Federal)

I have just learned that we were selected as architects for this project.  Many thanks to the Hardin County School Board, yourself, Bill Day and David Wyatt for the support and decision.   



If you should have any questions or should you need additional information please call.

Sincerely,
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Larry Gream

c:  
Bill Day,

         David Wyatt

� EMBED Word.Picture.8  ���








PAGE  
1

[image: image3.wmf] 

_1117278489.doc
[image: image1.png]






